
At your visit, you may be seen by a medical student or resident. These doctors-
in-training, who work with learners from other health professions, are supervised 
by physicians who are members of the Department of Family and Community 
Medicine at the University of Toronto.

By receiving your care at a U of T teaching practice, 
you help to shape the future of Canada’s health 
system, drive better quality care and advance research 
in primary care. You also receive excellent health care!

Would you like to know about initiatives and 
opportunities involving DFCM Patient Partners? 
Subscribe to our newsletter by emailing  
dfcm.patientpartners@utoronto.ca

Thank you …
N
E
W

S
C
H
O
O
L

T
H
IN

K
IN

G
for helping us train the next 
generation of family doctors. 
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